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Have you recently (within the last year) used a  

        home treatment service?    
 

Or are you a family member or carer of someone 
who has recently used a 

       home treatment service? 
 

 
 

If so, you will have a real understanding of what it is like to 
use or support someone who uses the home treatment 

services.  Your understanding, ideas and feedback could 
help us improve the services. 

We would like to invite you to a: 
 

Group meeting where we will be trying to find out what is 

important when: 

 Home treatment is considered as an option 

 Staff, service users & family explore whether 
it is the right option and identify what is 
needed 

 Staff from other teams involved in a persons 
care work alongside the home treatment 
team 

 People come to the end of using the home 
treatment service 

 

At the meeting, people who use services and family 
members/carers will be able to talk separately about these 

things.  People with experience of using mental health 
services will facilitate the discussions as we have found that 
people often feel more comfortable and able to give honest 

feedback if staff are not present. 
 

                                     Details over leaf….. 



 

Details 
 

Date: Wednesday 5
th

 October 

Time: 2pm – 4pm 

Venue  111 Denmark Hill – On the Maudsley 
Hospital Site 

 

To book a place, please contact: 
Alice Glover – Patient & Public Involvement Lead 
Tel: 020 3228 0959   Email: alice.glover@slam.nhs.uk 
 
 
 

Further information 
 

What would I get out of 
the meeting? 

Many people find that participating in meetings like this 
is a satisfying experience and value being able to help 
to improve services. 
 
There will be information available about other 
involvement opportunities.  Some involvement 
opportunities are voluntary and others are paid. 
 
 

Will I get my travel 
expenses paid? 
 

 
Yes, if you bring your ticket, we can reimburse you for 
the cost of your travel 

I would like to come, but 
need some support to 
get there 
 

 
Please contact Alice Glover (details above) to discuss 
what you need 

I can’t come to the 
meeting, but have 
feedback / ideas to give 
 

 
We would still be really interested to hear your views, 
please contact Alice Glover to talk on the phone, or 
email your views directly to alice.glover@slam.nhs.uk 

 

To find out more, or for an informal chat, please contact: 
Alice Glover – Patient & Public Involvement Lead 
Tel: 020 3228 0959   Email: alice.glover@slam.nhs.uk 


